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WEATHER 
STEPS Academy Winter Reminder:  

The Taylor YMCA DOES NOT close when the school districts cancel school.   
All classes run at the Taylor YMCA, including STEPS Dance Academy classes, unless an 
instructor cannot safely make it to work.  We will post that class cancellation, and inform 
the membership office and on Facebook.   
If we have enough warning, we will email and call parents to let them know.   
Please check with the front desk to see if we have your current phone number and email 
address on file.    
 
Stay warm and safe!   

 

 

FOR MORE INFO: 
CONTACT: STEPS Dance Academy Office Staff 
PHONE: 224-760-7012 
EMAIL: steps.academy@gcfymca.org 


